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Santa Clara Police Department News 

The Santa Clara Tribal Police Department is pleased to announce the appointment of Officer 
Johnathan Trujillo. Officer Trujillo has recently completed his training at the Federal Law En-
forcement Training Center in Artesia. As a service member with the US Navy and a resident of 
Truchas, Officer Trujillo's experience will be a valuable asset to the department. The SCPD is 
confident that Officer Trujillo will make a positive contribution to the department and the 
Santa Clara Pueblo community. Please join us in welcoming Officer Johnathan Trujillo. 
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